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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, March 12, 2018
QUESTION NO.28
QUESTION: Councillor L. O'Toole
To ask the CE for an update on the piloted Solar Bins and to also include what savings are envisage over a period of time.
REPLY:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to procurement requirements which are currently being addressed, the pilot of the Solar Bins has not yet commenced.
When commenced, a report will be considered by the EPR&CC SPC, which will in turn be reported to full Council.
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